
From: 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Joe Allen [jallen@allen-assoc.com] 
11/20/2017 7:40:07 PM 
Rohrbaugh, Mark (NIH/OD) [El [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=591ab6b2424b4b8997082718cbb29fab-rohrbaum] 
Re: NIH on CRISPR licensing 

Thanks, very helpful! 

On 11/20/2017 12:02 PM, Rohrbaugh, Mark (NIH/OD) [E] wrote: 
> Here is the reply 
> 
> https://www.keionline.org/23413/ 
> 
> -----original Message-----
> From: Joe Allen [mailto:jallen@allen-assoc.com] 
> sent: Monday, November 20, 2017 9:45 AM 
> To: Rohrbaugh, Mark (NIH/OD) [E] <rohrbaum@od . nih.gov> 
> subject: NIH on CRISPR licensing 
> 
> Didn't NIH have a statement replying to KEI's march in petition on CRISPR saying they see no evidence 
of a problem? If so, could you send me a copy? 
> 
> Thanks 
> 
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